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In the Waller family, we believe that education is the cornerstone of success.  We also 
believe strongly in the students in our community.  Post-high school study has never been 
more important. Today’s job market can often require specialized study and broadening 
experiences that help one be receptive to new ideas. Whether attending a small college, 
a technical college or a large university, furthering one’s education is the key to long term 
success.  

The Waller Family Leadership Award was created to show our commitment to the 
students in Clarke and Oconee Counties and our belief in education.  This $2500 award 
will be given to one student in each county. This packet contains details about the 
application process and selection criteria.  We hope the you will make this information 
available to high school seniors that you know.  

Spring is just around the corner and new beginnings are on the horizon.  These new 
beginnings can be exciting and a tad bit challenging.  We are thrilled to partner with you 
in the excitement and challenges of these new beginnings.  We welcome your application 
and wish you the best of luck in your future endeavors.  

For further questions, please feel free to email me. 
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